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UNITED STATES

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

REGION V

SUITE 202, WALNUT CREEK PLA2A
1990 N. CALIFORNIA BOULEVARD

WALNUT CREEK, CALIFORNIA 94596

OCT 23 i%a

Docket l'los. 50-528
50-529
50-530

Arizona Public Service Company
P; 0. Box 21666
Phoenix, Arizona 85036

Attention: Hr. E. E. Van Brunt, Jr.
Vice President, Construction

Projects and ANAPP Director

Gentlemen:
I

Subject: Preliminary Report on Defects Discovered in Stainless Steel
Pipe Spools, Palo Verde Nuclear Generating Station, Units 1,
2 and 3 (your letter of October ll, 1978)

Thank you for your letter, referenced above, which forwarded 'a

preliminary r eport pursuant to 10 CFR 50.55(e) regarding the subject
matter.

Your report will be reviewed and evaluated and we are looking forward
to receipt of your final report on this matter.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sine rely,

rector
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